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Sponsored in part by the Department of Psychology and the School of Humanities and 
Sciences at Stanford University, SUPC is a showcase for high-quality undergraduate 
research. We seek students who have performed such research and are excited about 
discussing their work with other students and professors.  

International Suggested Deadline: February 13, 2015 

Regular Deadline: March 6, 2015 
abstract submission form: www.stanfordconference.org/registration/registration.htm 

Professor of Psychology and Neuroscience, Anthony D. Wagner will de-
liver this year’s keynote address. As the current Director of the Stanford 
Memory Laboratory, and the Co-Director of the Center for Cognitive 
and Neurobiological Imaging, Dr. Wagner continues research on sever-
al interest areas, namely: memory encoding and research mechanisms; 
interactions between declarative, nondeclarative, and working memory; 
and neurocognitive aging. Dr. Wagner's engaging teaching ability and 
his evident passion for all things neuroscience—especially memory—
earned him the Dean's Award for Excellence in Graduate Education in 
2010-2011. The SUPC is delighted to host Dr. Wagner and is looking 
forward to welcoming him as a part of this year’s conference! 

Anthony D. Wagner 


